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DOCUMENT NO. 06546-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:28 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Florida Public Service Commission 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 8:02 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Public Service Commission 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Marti Yeager <meveager6@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 7:46 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Public Service Commission 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I would like to commend FPL for being such a great company that delivers such a reliable service. 
They have always addressed my service needs in a timely and professional manner. 

FPL’s reliability is evident, and truly appreciate their efforts to maintain and improve the electric 
service in our community. 

Sincerely, 
Marti 
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